
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED

PRESIDIO COUNTY BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed Presidio County Budget for Fiscal
Year2O2'J,-2022will be held on Thursday, SeptemberL6,202L, at 10:00 a.m. atthe Presidio
County Courthouse, 300 N. Highland, Marfa, Texas in the CountyJudge's Office.

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's budget bv 5724,68L (3.9%'1, and
of that amount, 538,329 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax rollthis
yea r.
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